
FAASTeam and FSDO 19 presents:

Changes in our airspace

In this 2 hours seminar, we will discuss in depth
all of the airspace changes that are expected to
be published in September for the Miami Class
Bravo and Fort Lauderdale Class Charlie.
Discussions will be led by Nicholas Candelier
who was one of the members on the design
team.
Directions: If you are on I-95, exit Pembroke Pines Blvd.
WEST, then left into Broward College, left in the college,
around all the parking lots, till the LAST building, that, would
be Number 66. Come in.
Prior to attending a safety seminar, please review and abide
by current CDC, State and Local health guidelines.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a cash prize. Go to

www.mywingsinitiative.org

for more info.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


